Press release

Six Habits of Highly Effective Talent Managers: Webinar

Keith Stopforth, a former Head of Learning and Talent at BUPA will be conducting a webinar
illustrating how Talent Management can be effectively implemented into businesses.

Talent Management is the current hot topic within the HR industry as companies seek to recruit,
retain and improve the best people for a particular role. With so much information about this
topic available online it can become confusing when trying to implement an appropriate strategy
within your business.
Webanywhere are providing a free webinar to explain how Talent Management can be improved
within a company. It will be conducted by Keith Stopforth, a former Head of Learning and Talent
at BUPA.
From the wealth of experience he has attained over the years, Keith will be demonstrating the
most effective and efficient ways in which talent can be managed. He will also touch on several
points over the course of the webinar, including talent mapping, how the culture of the
organisation is critical to this style of management and how to get the Senior Team on board.
Six Habits of Highly Effective Talent Managers webinar is free and will be conducted online on
29th November 2012 at 3pm GMT, lasting roughly 3045 minutes. Registration is now open.

About Webanywhere
Webanywhere is a global workplace learning provider which is headquartered in the UK and has
operations in mainland Europe and North America. We are experts in delivering elearning
solutions which include social, mobile, rapid authoring and blended learning. Partnering with our
clients allows us to really impact on their learners performance. As an official Moodle, Totara
and Google Partner, we utilise the most advanced solutions for our clients allowing them to
maximise ROI. Webanywhere is also a supplier to the UK Government Procurement service.
Webanywhere has over 3,000 clients including: Zara, Safeway Inc, Tottenham Hotspur Football
Club, Dominos Pizza, as well as government and nonfor profits such as; The NHS Foundation
Trust, Wigan Council, The You Trust, Shelter, The British Safety Council and The Medical
Protection Society.

